
 

NOPEC Natural Gas Enrollment 
Mailers 

Existing and newly eligible residents and small businesses in NOPEC 

member communities will receive natural gas enrollment letters in 

the mail beginning November 10th. The enrollment period will run 

through December 13th, 2021, for the contract beginning January 

2022 through June 2023. 

 

To help inform your residents about the upcoming natural gas 

mailing, we have provided informational materials for your use, 

including FAQs, website copy, and more. 

 

To access this information, visit NOPEC's Member Community 

Toolkit by clicking the button below. 

 

Questions? Contact your NOPEC relationship manager or email 

team@nopec.org 
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